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SIR WILLIAM STANIER SCHOOL BULLETIN 1 

Tuesday 24th March 2020  

     

 

This bulletin will provide key daily updates regarding the unprecedented COVID-19 virus. Please contact 
KS3@sws.cheshire.sch.uk for any queries relating to Year 7, 8 or 9 and KS4@sws.cheshire.sch.uk for any 
queries relating to Year 10 and 11. 

Daily Updates 

▪ Learning from home - The main platform for all students (Year 7-11) accessing homework is ‘Show 

My Homework’ (SMHW) which can be accessed using the following link: 

https://www.satchelone.com/login?userType=student. Please use the emails above to request 

any paper copies you need. New work will be constantly uploaded. 

▪ Year 11 Exams – As you already know, all year 11 student exams have been cancelled and will not 

be reinstated. What isn’t clear is how students will receive their grades. As a school, we are 

recommending that all students continue to use SMHW to access and complete as much work as 

possible and to the best of their ability. The school will then be able to use this to evidence the 

grades the school predicts each student would have achieved in the summer. The school will give 

further updates as we receive further information from the government. 

▪ The Year 11 Prom and Leavers Assembly – This will still be going ahead; a new date is still to be 

confirmed. The school will let you know as soon as this has been organised. 

▪ School Communication - If you have not been receiving key texts and email updates from the 

school then you will need to email office@sws.cheshire.sch.uk with your name, your child’s name 

and an updated mobile and email address. 

▪ Apps to download to your phone - To stay as up to date as possible with key information then 

parents are advised to download the following Apps: Show My Homework - SMHW (IOS) or SMHW 

(Android)  and School Comms – SchoolComms (IOS) or SchoolComms (Android). 

▪ Contacting the school - If parents/carers or students have any queries, then they should contact 

the school via the relevant email addresses below: 

• Year 7, 8 and 9 queries should be sent to KS3@sws.cheshire.sch.uk  

• Year 10 and 11 queries should be sent to KS4@sws.cheshire.sch.uk  

  

• Easter Provision – The school are currently liaising with Cheshire East and The Heath Multi-

Academy Trust regarding provision and opening during the Easter break (Friday 3 April – Monday 

20 April 2020. All parents and carers should attempt to find alternative arrangements during these 

dates. We will contact the families of keyworkers directly when a decision has been reached. 
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